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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As you may be aware, your child is taking part in The Prince William Award (PWA) at Alexander 

Hosea. 

 

As this is a relatively new award, designed to help six to 14 year-olds to develop the confidence, 

resilience and inner strength to ‘dare to be their best self’. I wanted to take the opportunity to 

invite you in to see some of the skills they have been learning but also to experience two of the 

activities they have used to develop their skill sets. 

 

Over the rest of this academic year, I will be continuing to run a series of workshops, sessions and 

projects that will encourage your child and their peers to understand and reflect on the importance 

of key character traits like resilience, self-belief, teamwork and confidence. This will culminate in 

the summer with your child taking part in a community action project to display all of the skills they 

have learnt and developed. 

 

I strongly believe that seeing what your child is doing at school and in my sessions will help with the 

understanding of the power of this award. To that end, I would love to see you come and 

participate with your child. 

 

The session will comprise of two activities the students have chosen and a short period to give Term 

1 certificates to all of the students. I aim for this to be from 9:15pm to 10:00 on the 15th of January. 

 

I very much look forward to meeting you. 

 

Many Kind Regards 

 

 

 

George Hibell  

SkillForce Instructor 


